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October-November 2018 
 

 PTSO Update   
 

   FFE parents: 

The purpose of this newsletter is to keep you all informed of 

the latest news from the PTSO meetings. It is also to provide 

reminders and additional information regarding upcoming 

events at Finley Farms, and how we all can be a part of it! 

Please let me know if there is anything you would like to see 

included in these newsletters in the future. 

Kirstin LeClair, PTSO parent representative 

Kirstin.leclair@gmail.com 
 

 

 

The Red Ribbon Campaign® is the oldest and largest drug prevention 

program in the nation, reaching millions of young people during Red Ribbon 

Week® Please join in by participating in the following theme days: 

Monday October 21st – Kick off for Red Ribbon Week. Wear RED. 

Tuesday October 22nd – Peace out to drugs! Wear peace sign or tie dye. 

Wednesday October 23rd – Drugs are wack! Wear wacky tacky clothing. 

Thursday October 24th – Too bright for drugs! Wear neon/bright colors. 

Friday October 25th – Team up against drugs! Wear your favorite sports shirt 

or jersey.  

 

 

Upcoming Events – 

Oct./Nov. 2018 

October 22 

Beginning of Red Ribbon 

week 

Splash Dash Pep Rally 

October 30 

Picture retakes 

October 31 

Happy Halloween! All-

school Halloween 

costume parade 

November 1 

Splash Dash!! 

November 9 

Veteran’s Day Assembly 

November 12 

Veteran’s Day- NO 

SCHOOL 

November 15 

Restaurant Night 

November 30 

Movie Night & toy drive 
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Wednesday October 31st 

Come check out the FFE students showing off their Halloween costumes 

during the Halloween parade at 1:20pm at the school.  

Have a safe, fun, and candy-filled Halloween Celebration!! 

 

 

Date: Thursday November 1st  

Location: Finley Farms Elementary school field 

Times: Grades 4-6 is from 9:00-9:45am 

           Grades K-3 is from 10:00-10:45am 

The splash Dash is the biggest fundraiser for Finley Farms! It is a Fun Run 

that will help our school AND teach our students character. The funds 

raised will go towards campus improvements and playground 

enhancements. If you have not yet registered your student for this 

rewarding experience, please go to www.funrun.com and get them 

signed up!  

If you have further questions regarding this event, please refer to the 

“FAQ’s for Splash Dash” flyer that was sent home last week, go to 

www.finleyfarmsptso.org, or email finleyfarmsptso@gmail.com. 

Thank you for your support! 

 

 

Our PTSO is looking for: 

 

Volunteers! 

Volunteers are needed to 

assist with upcoming events 

including:  

• Splash Dash 

• Veteran’s Day 

Assembly 

• Movie night 

 

Please check the PTSO 

website 

(www.finleyfarmsptso.org) for 

Sign Up Genius links, or 

contact Liz Summerville 

(Volunteer Coordinator) at 

finleyfarmsptso@gmail.com 

 

No experience needed, just 

a willingness to help!  

Thank you! 
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Check out our videos on YouTube! Search: Finley Farms Elementary. There 

are currently videos showing highlights from PTSO Friday snack sales, 

student council spirit day (Dress as your favorite book/movie character day), 

and Grandparent’s Day. Coming soon: field day video! 

 

The holidays are coming…it’s the perfect time to 

check out our spirit store! 

 

We currently offer: 

In youth sizes: long sleeve shirts (pre-orders are being taken now…act fast 

because you can get a discount price until November 1st on this item only!), 

short sleeve shirts, zip up jacket, baseball hats, and spirit stickers.  

In adult sizes: women’s tank tops, Falcon Fathers dry fit t-shirts, hooded 

sweatshirts, t-shirts, and baseball hats. 

Keep in mind that the more you purchase now helps make it so that we can 

add new products in the future! Thank you for showing off your FFE pride!! 

 

**Make sure to check out the next newsletter for 

more information on restaurant night (November 

15th), and Movie night/toy drive (November 30th). 

 

 

 

 

_____________________________ 

Our PTSO is also 

looking for: 

 

Sponsors:  

Do you know a business that 

might be interested in 

becoming a sponsor for our 

amazing school? The PTSO is 

looking for leads! Some 

thoughts on businesses are: 

• Adult dentist offices 

(we already have a 

pediatric office sponsor) 

• Hospitals 

• Restaurants 

Please direct anyone you 

know that might have an 

interest to the PTSO website 

for more information on 

sponsorship levels and 

benefits!! 

Any leads are always 

welcome and 

appreciated!! 

 


